
  

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 
 

Dear Parents/Carers,                Friday 12th April 
 

Year 3 Summer Term Letter 
 
 
 

Welcome back! 
A warm welcome back to school after what I hope has been a fantastic Easter break for you all. This term is set 
to be a very busy term with the children working hard to prepare them for their move up to Year 4! Adults in 
Year 3 will stay the same as it was before the Easter break: Miss Daley and Mrs Shepherd in class Monday- 
Wednesday and Mrs Salisbury and Mrs Moore on Thursday- Friday. Mrs Edwards will also continue to teach 
the children in their ICT lessons every Wednesday afternoon. We are very much looking forward to working 
with the class this Summer term! 
 

P.E. 
Our PE lessons will be on a Tuesday and Friday afternoon. Children will need BOTH an indoor and outdoor PE 
kit for these lessons and they should remain in school all week. Their kit should include: 
Outdoor: trainers suitable for playground and field, tracksuit bottoms, blue or white t-shirt, sweatshirt (all 
named please!) 
Indoor: pumps, a blue or white t-shirt (preferably a Woodstone PE t-shirt) and blue or black shorts (again all 
named please) 
Jewellery, including earrings, cannot be worn for any PE lessons.  

 

Homework 
-Maths: This will continue to be given out on a Friday and is due back in the following Thursday.   
-TTRS: This will now be set on a Wednesday and due to be completed by the following Tuesday. Children are 
expected to play for 15 minutes each week, but it is up to them how they do this! 
-Reading: Children are required to read at least 3 times per week, for a minimum of 15 mins each time. We 
also strongly suggest you read to your children too as this is so beneficial to them. Please ensure any reading 
at home is recorded in your child’s reading diary.  
 

Things to note… 
- Please look at our class ‘Curriculum Overview’ with information on what the children will be learning this 
term. This can be found on the school website, Classes tab- Year 3- Curriculum Overviews. 
- This term we will be carrying out our RSE (Relationships and Sex Education) through our PSHE lessons. If you 
have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to come and talk to us. 
- Please regularly check the school website for updates on what we have been doing in class! You can find this 
under Classes tab- Year 3- Year 3 Class News. 
- The contact email for Year 3 is year3@woodstone.leics.sch.uk. Please feel free to email us with any questions 
or concerns you may have; alternatively, our door is always open at the beginning or end of the day! As 
always, your support is greatly appreciated. 
 
 
 

Kind regards, 
Miss Daley & Miss Salisbury 

Woodstone Community Primary School 
Heather Lane, Ravenstone, Leicestershire, LE67 2AH 

Tel: 01530 519473    email: wpsoffice1@woodstone.leics.sch.uk 
Headteacher: Mr P Mullins 

Deputy Headteacher: Miss G Clement 
 

Growing together, Learning forever 
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